
Contracts approved in terms of Scheme of Delegated Functions noted. 
 
2 There was submitted and noted a report by the Director of Legal and 
Administration detailing contracts approved, in terms of the Scheme of Delegated 
Functions, during the period from 1st April to 30th June 2024, as detailed in an 
appendix to the report. 
 
 


